
Fallons in Japan

PRAYER REQUESTS & PRAISE REPORTS

WHAT’S NEW...
     It was a busy November, with 1 Japanese
woman baptised and filled with the Holy
Ghost! 
   We also had a youth service and our
Thanksgiving Potluck this month.
   This month we had the opportunity to visit
Osaka Prefecture. Osaka is the second
largest metro area in Japan, and there are
no apostolic churches.
   This Metro area is home to just under 19
million people across 3 cities in the Kansai
region, Kyoto–Osaka–Kobe. We took every
opportunity to take public transport, see
people, and pray.
   We were overwhelmed by huge amount of
people, but we were also encouraged by the
great connections we made.
We had several great conversations with
strangers. We saw many areas, from small
neighborhoods to the city core, and prayed
as we went. Please pray with us for the
harvest that God is bringing in the second
largest region of Japan, and for direction as
we take the next steps.

   We need your support, in prayer,
giving, and encouragement. Thank you
to our faithful partners! 
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